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February 2, 2016 

 
               File No. 160050 
 
 
Sarah Jones 
Environmental Review Officer 
Planning Department 
1650 Mission Street, 4th Floor 
San Francisco, CA  94103 
 
Dear Ms. Jones: 
 
On January 26, 2016, Mayor Lee introduced the following proposed Initiative Ordinance 
for the June 7, 2016, Election: 
 

File No.  160050 Hearing - Declaration of Policy - Transportation 2030: 
Smart Investments for a Better Future 

 
Hearing to consider the Declaration of Policy submitted by the Mayor to the 
voters at the June 7, 2016, Election, entitled "Declaration of Policy 
declaring it official policy of the City and County of San Francisco to invest 
in the future of transportation by prioritizing investment in Muni 
infrastructure and vehicles, including buses and light rail; road repaving 
and pothole repair; "Vision Zero" safety projects and other bicycle and 
pedestrian safety improvements; and investment in regional transportation 
infrastructure and vehicles that serve San Franciscans such as BART and 
Caltrain in the expenditure of revenues from future revenue ballot 
measures." 
 

This legislation is being transmitted to you for environmental review. 
 
 Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 
  
 
 
 By:  Derek Evans, Committee Clerk 
        Rules Committee 
 
Attachment 
 
c: Joy Navarrete, Environmental Planner 
 Jeanie Poling, Environmental Planner 
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Not considered a project under CEQA Sections 15378 and 16060(c)(2) because it does not result in a physical change in the environment.
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